
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Science in Year 5 
 

In science this term Indigo class are working on forces, and week they measured 
gravity. They picked objects and weighed them using force meters. The 

measurements they had to use were mass and weight. They noticed that 1kg was 100 
times greater than one newton. 

 

   
 

 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Tilly, Owen, 
Olive, Kip and 
Noah in Year 

3; Lilly-Mae in 
Year 6 

What items could you use to make some sort of craft to escape a 
sinking classroom? 

Winning Answer by Kamari in Year 4 
I think you could use cupboards to float, tied together with a table by duct tape and glue. Then, 

break a laptop to get some electronics and build a motor. Hold it in the water and get all the 
bottles to use as floats on the side of the boat. Then, just float to land. 

 

18th Nov 2021 
 

Speak up, even if your voice shakes       Maggie Kuhn 

Winning Answer by Evelyn in Year 2 
We could use the tabes to build a raft. We could turn them over and tie 

them together. 
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Winning Answer by Maia in Foundation Stage 
I would make a bridg that goes all the way to the beach, so I can go home. 
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Church Visit 
 

This week Year 2 and Year 4 visited St Lawrence 
Church in Rowhedge. They talked about the 

interesting shape of the building, looked at all of the 
signs and symbols within the church, and found out 

all about the objects they saw. They asked some 
brilliant questions, and we were really lucky to be 

joined by some of the friends of St Lawrence to help 
answer them. 

 

  
 

   
 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
• Friday 19th November: Children in Need non uniform day 

• Tuesday 23rd November: Consortium Football Tournament  

• Week commencing 29th November: KS1 Nativity Filming 

• Friday 3rd December: Year 5 Road Safety Pedestrian Training 

• Saturday 11th December: St Nicholas on the Quay with hot chocolate 

• Friday 19th December: Last day of term with Christmas Service and lunch 

• Wednesday 5th January: Spring Term begins 

• Monday 31st January – Thursday 3rd February: Year 5 Bikeability 

• Monday 14th – Friday 18th February: Spring Half term 

• Monday 21st February: Non Pupil Day 

• Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day 

• Friday 1st April: Last day of term 

Vouchers 
 

This week families of 
children who are entitled 
to Free School Meals were 
sent vouchers for holiday 
clubs and activities over 

the Christmas break. Keep 
an eye out for the email, 

sent by Wonde. 
  
 

 
 

  
 

 

Football Tournament 
 

If your child is attending the football tournament 
next Tuesday 23rd November, please remember to 

send them to school with: 
 

A water bottle 
A snack for the afternoon 

A packed lunch (unless you have booked a baguette) 
Shin pads (if you have indicated you have them) 

A car seat (if your child needs one) 
Trainers (unless they have a pair in school) 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

Unfortunately the flu 
vaccinations due 

tomorrow have once 
again been rescheduled 
to 7th January. I you have 
any concerns please do 

call your GP for their 
advice.  

 

 
 

  
 

 

Year 6 River Walk 
As part of their class topic, Year 6 enjoyed a walk to 
the Riverfront this week. They took photos to bring 

back to class ready to begin their sketches next 
week, and talked through various geographical 

words – such as ‘oxbow’ and ‘meandering’. 
 
 

 
 

 


